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Lisa Cataldi

From: Rep. McNamara, Joseph M.
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 12:41 PM
To: House Education Committee
Subject: FW: No to City of Warwick appointing a Budget Commission for SC

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Susanne Jordan <susanneb.jordan@comcast.net>  
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2025 10:22 PM 
To: Rep. McNamara, Joseph M. <Rep-McNamara@rilegislature.gov> 
Cc: Susanne Jordan <susanneb.jordan@comcast.net> 
Subject: No to City of Warwick appointing a Budget Commission for SC 
 
Dear Representative McNamara,  
 
I write to you tonight to voice objection to the State allowing the City of Warwick to appoint a Budget Commission to 
manage the School committee’s Finances.  
 
The SC is taking the 9 million in overspending seriously and have already shaved 3 million off of this deficit. I firmly 
believe they need to be allowed to do their due diligence and manage this overage. Several members were just voted in 
and are already hard at work. Voters voted these committee members in and they need to be allowed to do their job - a 
job and an issue that they have already said they would collaborate with the City on.  This commission would also alter 
the “checks and balances” that are an integral part of our local City governing structures.  
 
Thank you in advance for thoughtfully considering a NO vote on this Budget Commission.  
 
Susanne Jordan 
17 Allard Street 
Warwick, RI 02889 
 
Sent from my iPad 


